

THE CITY OF PITTSBURGH

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

Ed Gainey, Mayor

Jennifer Gula, Director of Finance, Treasurer

October 20, 2023

Dear President and Members of Council:

Attached is an ordinance establishing the property taxes and exemption on land and buildings for 2024.

There is no rate increase. This is an annual request mandated by the Pittsburgh Code, Title Two, Fiscal, Article IX, Real Property Taxes, Chapter 263 Real Property Tax and Exemption; Section 263.01 Levy and Rate on Lands and Buildings.

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Gula

Director of Finance/Treasurer